INTEC
INSPECTION,
INC.

2929 West 2lst Street » Tulsa, Oklahoma 74107 « $18/587-08

September 27, 1982

Mr. Charles E. MacDonald, Chief
Transportation Eranch

Division of Fuel Cycle and Material Safety
U.S. Nuclear Requlatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. MacDonald:

Attached is a copy of Quality Assurance Program of Intec Inspection,
Inc., implemented for License 35-19767-01 in accord with require-
ments of 10 CFR Part 71, Appendix E.

Please let me know if other data needs to be submitted for compliance
with regulations for shipping radioisotopes designed within the
license number designated above.

Respectfully submitted,

INTEL INSPECTION, INC.

I(' WA
Terry Baker
Radiation Protection Officer

2929 West 21st Street et M
Tulsa, Oklahoma 74107
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